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NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Meeting of the Return to School Planning Team, to be held on Thursday, 
August 6, 2020 10:00 a.m., via teleconference through Zoom as permitted by Executive Order 7b 
(March 14, 2020).  
 

Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84734442767 
 

The meeting can also be accessed by phone: 
 

Dial 646 558 8656 
Webinar ID: 847 3444 2767 

 
The purpose of the Meeting is to discuss 2020-21 school schedules. 
 
Those requiring special accommodations to attend the meeting should contact Linda Valentine by 
email at linda_valentine@greenwich.k12.ct.us, at least 72 hours prior to the meeting. 
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